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WALL/DOOR SIGNS

SINGLE-COLUMN DIRECTORIES

MULTI-COLUMN DIRECTORIES

FLUSH-MOUNT CEILING DIRECTORIES

Hold plate on wall at 
desired location. Mark 
sides and corners.

Remove plates, where 
shown, to expose 
mounting holes. For 
taller directories, check 
the tracks for additional 
holes. Position on 
mounting surface, level, 
and mark holes.

Remove plates, where 
shown, to expose mount-
ing holes. Position on 
mounting surface, level, 
and mark holes.

Remove end caps. Hold 
caps to corner markings 
and mark end cap 
mounting holes. Drill 
holes, insert anchors, and 
fasten caps to wall. do 
not fasten tightly; allow 
for minor adjustment.

Drill holes in wall where 
indicated and insert 
anchors. Line directory 
up to holes and fasten 
with screws.

Drill holes in wall and 
insert anchors. Line 
directory up to holes and 
fasten with screws.

Snap faceplate 
into place.

Replace plates.

Snap faceplate 
into place.

Hook one side of the 
ceiling clips to metal 
ceiling strip as shown 
in insert.

Finish by 
hooking the 
second side of 
clips as shown 
in inset.




